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Joint Seminar

The Departments of Law, Political Science, and History in the Uni­

versity of Washington have combined to hold throughout the academic year

a joint seminar to consider problems in the three fields as they pertain to

the Northwest. The seminar is designed for graduate work. A few qual­

ified seniors are also admitted. Several of the papers prepared for that

seminar have appeared in former issues of this Quarterly. In this issue

appears another, the study by Leo Jones of the amendments proposed to

the constitution of the State of Washington.


